
It is a very interesting paper and as a matter of loyalty 
' and church interest, each member of the church should take 

at least one copy, while those in better circumstances should 
take two.

Although the number of subscribers has been gradually 
increasing, having advanced from about 160 to 215, this 
circulation is not more than half what it should be in St. 
Pauls, and what the general usefulness of the paper demands.

In January last the advertisements were discontinued in 
order that all the available space might be given to local 
matter. This plan barely pays, but still we believe it to he 
preferable to depending on advertisements which are reluct­
antly given and sometimes reluctantly paid for. Very hearty 
thanks are due to Miss Tremaine, Mrs. Humphrey, Miss 
Harrington and other ladies for the assistance they give Mr. 
Perry in this work.

By a strong effort the circulation could be made to be 400, 
and a committee should be formed to circulate the copies 
provided by those taking two or three copies amongst the 
poor.

A Boy’s Society.
Amongst the special works which we are hopeful of 

beginning soon is a Boy’s Guild, or Boy’s Society, or some­
thing of the kind.

We have long been hindered through over work from 
beginning this, but we have a good prospect of beginning it 
this year.

We ought to be grateful in St. Paul’s Church for the large 
number of lads from 15 to 18 that we have steadily attached 
to the church, but still there is a certain leakage, and we 
should do all we can to stop it. A Boy’s Society with a good 
organization would do much, and Mr. Perry’s Bible class 
room could be fitted up with books, and papers, and pictures, 
and curtains, and made most attractive for them, and their 
meetings.
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